
Hospital Auxiliary 
Elects Officers

The annual luncheon meeting 
of the St Luke’s Hospital 
Auxiliary members was held at 
the Railroad House on October 
8th.

The Treasure’s report was 
presented by Mrs. Tucker who 
slated almost $40,000 of the 
Auxiliary earnings was directed 
to the hospital this year The 
Auxiliary has three means of 
earning money: 1. the Thrift Shop 
on Trade Street in Tryon; 2. 
Income from dues and memorial 
fund contributions; and 3. the gift 
Shop in the hospital lobby.

0. O. PaulseU. chairman of the 
St. Lukes Board of Trustees, 
thanked the members for all they 
have contributed in money, time 
and effort, and stressed the 
important contributions thus 
made in reducing costs to the 
hospital Mr. Paulsell presented 
a handsome bronze plaque with 
the seal of St. Luke's Hospital 
mounted on marble to Mrs 
Thomas Beaver from 
Hospital in recognition of 
valuable contributions she 
made as president of 
Auxiliary.

’ Futures Unlimited’' was

the 
the

the

the
topic of Miss Blomfield-Brown’s 
speech in which she compared 
the early days of St Luke's 
Hospital and Auxiliary with 
changes inauguarated in the last 
few years. She praised the 
Auxiliary for having always 
grown as the needs of the hospital 
have grown.

The most important milestones 
in the history of the Auxiliary, 
according to the speaker were: 1 
when the Exchange Shop moved 
from its free quarters on 
property on which now stands the 
North Carolina National Bank, to 
the present site on Trade Street, 
and began to drastically 
increase profits; 2. the doubling 
of volunteers with the move to the 
new hospital; and 3. the 
installation of a Director of 
Volunteer Services, an 
innovation for a small, rural 
hospital.

The many problems for both 
patients and hospitals in meeting 
the exceedingly high costs of 
health care today were also 
explained, and the necessity for 
every hospital department to 
emphasize the need for curtailing 
all unnecessary expenses. The 
speaker applauded the 
Auxiliary’s efforts both in raising 
funds and in helping in so many

ways to make a patient’s hospital 
stay as pleasant and comfortable 
as possible. How important the 
work of the Auxiliary is to the 
hospital and the community was 
also emphasized by the fact that 
it s financial contributions are 
now included as a integral part of 
the hospital’s capital budget, 
relied upon for essential items 
needed by hospital and staff

Miss Blomfield-Brown stressed 
how very important the work of 
the volunteers is in helping 
maintain continued exemplary- 
standards. investigating, 
foreseeing, and helping in any 
and all community health needs' 
encouraging public support, 
establishing rapport with the 
community, interpreting hospital 
needs and services, and 
promoting awareness of the fact 
that St. Luke’s can provide, 
locally and very adequately, 
almost all needed health 
services.
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And now we have the right Shoes to

210 Pacolet

Just arrived — beautiful Kilts from Scotland 
in five authentic Tartans Sizes 6 — 14, $68.

Sportswear: The Tassel Loafer in Brown 
leather at $28, the soft Moccasin Wedge in 
Burgundy at $35., and the Scalloped Classic 
Pump in Wine at $38. All in sizes 57a — 9. 
Narrow and Medium Widths.

complement this season’s

Wreck
Ted Smith of Rt. 1. Landrum 

was slightly injured Tuesday 
morning in an auto accident with 
a car driven by Baker Gibson of 
Campobello Rt. 2 Hwy 14 near 
the intersection of Hwy 11
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Mrs. Paulti Harkins, reported 
that there are now 23 Junior 
Volunteers (Candystripers) aged 
15-18 working mostly on 
weekends, who assist in the work 
of the Cherry Smocks in many 
services to the patients, and who 
are to be praised for their efforts.

The following awards were 
given to volunteers for the many 
hours spent in service to the 
hospital and patients: Mrs. 
Stuart Forbes a 500-hour bar; a 
loo-hour pin to Mrs. Joseph 
House, Mrs. Robert Irons and 
Mrs. Robert Boas Miss Joyce 
Searcy, a Junior Volunteer, 
earned a 100 hour cap

New officers elected 
unamimously to the Auxiliary 
Board are: President, Mrs. 
Frank Waldenfels; Vice- 
president, Mrs. Louis Perrottet; 
Recording Secretary . Miss Mary 
Wilds; Corresponding Secretary, 
Mrs. Henry Prass, Jr.; Assistant 
to Secretaries. Mrs. Alen 
Wilson; Treasurer, Mrs. Ralph 
Tucker and Assistant Tourer. Mrs J. W. A. Woody.
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INMAN SEED & SUPPLY
Next To Post Office 803-472-8438

INMAN. S.C.

Classic

For Special Occasions, we now have an 
excellent selection of After Five Fashions in 
Diesses and Separates, both long and short. 
While Short Cocktail dresses continue to be 
important, long dresses, skirts and evening 
pants with tunics or glittery sweaters will 
also be big this holiday season.RED FOX LADIES BRIDGE 5 

Results of Ladies Bridge ™ t
Tuesday, October 21. a C
Country Club were 2
Schairer, 1st; Miss Jane Brown. > 
2nd; Mrs Katherine Daus, 3 . « 
and Mrs. Ann Nalley, 4th P

split. Come and g 1 halt cord 
C0^12^ 0 5 30 p m. 457 3467, )
From 9 a.m. „ c 4
after 5:30 457-2708 adv. 23.C. .J

Our special Christmas gift wrap is available 
now, and we've lots of great gift ideas. Enjoy 
making your selections early and leave the 
wrapping and mailing to us.

The Shop of Carole Thomas

9:00—5:30


